Fellow Science Researcher,

Your big brain has been requested for the Week of July 7-12 at
the “Super Science Laboratory” of Rock River Christian Camp. Our
lead research scientists, under the direction of Dr. I. Riley Askalot
and Dr. Ann Sires, will lead you in dissecting what it means to BE a
Christian. We look forward to your attendance at our Time Travel
£0’s Glow in the Dark Dance Party, Science Exploration Stations,
and AMP Your Atoms. We are excited for you to research Colossians
3:12-15 and discover what it means to be “obEdient.”

There are some specific things you need to know about this
positively elemental science week of camp. Once at camp you will
not need money for anything, all of the food, snacks, and activities
are included in the cost of camp. However, the camp shop will be
open if you are bringing spending money. Mail Call is a long time
summer camp tradition and Embark camp is no different. At
Embark if you get mail you are asked to participate in a variety of
fun actions including; hula dancing, singing a songq, telling a joke, or
even riding a broom around the room. The activity you are asked to
do depends on the size or amount of mail you get. (Please be aware
of these traditions and your child’s comfort level as you send mail
to camp.)

For our Time Travel §£0’s Glow in the Dark Dance Party, we
encourage &0’s costume participation (but it is not mandatory).
Campers will be given time to change into their costume before the
festivities begin. We also provide glow bracelets and necklaces for
all of the campers, along with a special gift this year, so that
everyone is involved in the fun. July at camp can be very warm,
please feel free to bring a fan for your cabin, each cabin is
equipped with electricity.

If you have any questions please feel free to email us at
abrownl4@yahoo.com or flambgli@gmail.com.

We look forward to seeing you at camp!
Drs. L. Riley Askalot & Ann Sires

(Tony and Felicia Brown)
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